
Roosevelt School 
21st Century Before/After School Program 

“Tigers In Motion Every Day” 
T.I.M.E 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome back to an exciting school year filled with amazing 
educational experiences.  
 
Roosevelt School is extremely fortunate to be one of the grant 
recipients for such a wonderful program from the State 
Department of Education to bring back the before and after 
school program to our school, for our children 1st-5th free of 
charge; this is a five year grant.  
 
“The before and after school programs provide engaging and 
challenging activities infused with rich academic content and 
character education.” 
 
Our school facilitators, Mr. Dorame and Mrs. Rodriguez will be 
sending information to you regarding the program starting 
time, eligibility, transportation, registration and other 
important information at the beginning of the school year. 
Please make sure to check your child’s backpack each day as 
this is a fast way to communicate with parents and keep the 
communication between home and school flowing. 
 
We thank you and look forward to working with you, the 
parents, and children! 


